
Minutes of Meeting November 20, 2002 
 
Members Attending: Peter Bales, Paul Marchese, Richard Stripp, Matthew Trachman, 
Jannette Treue  
 
The meeting was called to order at 9:00 a.m.  
 
Jannette Treue announced that she had emailed the chairs of the standing committees of 
the Academic Senate in order to determine whether their committees wanted to increase 
the number of faculty members serving on their committees. 
 
In consultation with Debbie Fitzgerald Royce, the committee considered and discussed 
Professor Pecorino’s proposal for a new standing committee on Distance Education. The 
committee was adjourned at 9:50. 
 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, Matthew Trachman  
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